June 7, 2011

Via First Class U.8. Mail

Barbara Bauer

Literary Agency Inc.
170 Washington Avenue
Matawan, NJ 07747

Dear Ms. Bauer:

st@

johns

UNIVERSITY

Kathleen M. McElroy
Associate General Counsel

Tel (718) 990-5699
Fax {718) 990-6555
mcelroyk@st.johns.edu

8000 Utopia Parkway
Queens, New York 11439

I write in response to your May 17, 2011 letter to Dr. Steven Sicari. The University records show that

you received a Doctor of Philosophy on June 3, 1979. Enclosed is a copy of your transeript.

The University considers this matter to be closed,

cc: Dr. Steven Sicari

Very truly yours,

Kathleen M. McElroy



